
February 16, 1996                            DRAFT 

 

Dr. James J. Humes 

5 Spy Glass Lane 

Ponte Vedra Beach, Florida 32082-3719 

 

Dear Dr. Humes: 

 

I am writing to thank you for appearing as requested for deposition on February 13, 1996. We 

appreciate your willingness to reschedule to the February 13th date, and I want to thank you for the 

documents you produced in response to the request in the subpoena. The travel claim you signed has 

been submitted, and your reimbursement check for travel expenses and per diem will be mailed to you 

as soon as your claim is processed. 

 

I am returning with this letter the videotape you loaned to us (which has been copied), and all of the 

original copies of documents you brought to the deposition, with two exceptions: namely, the 

onionskin copies (with signatures and/or marginalia in original ink) of  the November, 1966 

Inventory of Autopsy Photographs and X-Rays, and the January, 1967 so-called Military Review 

Report which relates the autopsy photos and X-Rays to the autopsy protocol results from November, 

1963. Because these documents contain original notations and signatures, it is our preference to 

donate these to the JFK Collection at the National Archives, rather than photocopies. Nevertheless, if 

this arrangement is not acceptable to you, please notify us and we will return those two documents to 

you.  

 

Thank you again for your cooperation with the Review Board’s ongoing attempt to identify, locate, 

gather and clarify records related to the assassination of President John F. Kennedy. Should you have 

any questions or any matters you wish to discuss, please feel free to contact me or Jeremy Gunn at 

(202) 724-0088.  

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosures 

 


